
Minutes from CRC meeting of 1/5/2021 

Opened mtg at 1:05 pm with Louise Purdin, Valerie Harrison, Kirby Smith, Annette DeLeest, John Will, 
Jole Williams and Judy Dennington in attendance 
 
Discussion started with Walt Platt’s passing last week. Committee will wait for information as to family 
and services and then send a sympathy card and/or a plant. 
Annette offered to be co- chair for 2021. Thank you for stepping up. 
Since there are many aspects to CRC, Judy has agreed to take over the care of the Boxtops for Education 
program from Carole. 
Annette has agreed to replacing flyers and clean -up of the cabanas boards. 
Louise will continue doing the agenda and minutes and ask for assistance with all other activities. 
A member questioned why she had to pay for guests that wanted to be part of the Surfside activities we 
provide to our members since she owned several lots. Besides the fact it is the way we have done this, if 
we allowed non members to do the activities for no cost there would not be available spaces for our 
members. We will continue to require non-members to pay for activities being offered.  
Louise explained that Dollar Tree has the large mugs at this time if we want to purchase them for golf 
prizes. Kirby will check on Wednesday. Suggestion is to purchase additional mugs at this time. 
Monies for 2021 scholarships is $3800+.  
Scholarships will be discussed in the coming months.  
Discussion of possible 2021 events to include: 
Memorial Day Veterans Park ceremony 
Fishing Derby 
Tsunami Run/walk 
Ice Cream Social 
Hot dog day 
Pancake Breakfast 
Bridge Bowling 
Card class 
Paint class 
Ceramic class 
Emergency Mgmt. AED/1st aid openings available for February class at OP Fire Department  
Our trustees are Marianne Schweitzer and Mark Scott. I unfortunately did not notify them of the agenda 
and will be certain to send them the minutes.  
Meeting was adjourned at 2:16 pm 
 

 


